29 March 2004

PRESS RELEASE

Stubbings Farm Gates Smashed Again

On the night of Friday 26 March 2004, the gates at Stubbings Farm were attacked again with sledge-hammers and steel cutting equipment.  New extra strong, heavy duty locks were fitted last week to prevent access however these were damaged in the attack.

On Saturday 27 March 2004, the Rayner family took the precaution of parking an 8 tonne skip behind the gate to try to prevent further attempts of entry.  Someone must be very determined to get through the gates. 

